
From: Ford, John
To: Dorris, Joshua; Johnson, Cliff
Subject: FW: New Recording
Date: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 7:22:47 AM
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John H. Ford
Director of Planning and Building
(707) 268-3738
 

 
Effective July 1, 2024, the Humboldt County Planning and Building Department will
reduce the in-person counter service hours. The new hours of operation will be from
8:30 a.m. to 2:00 p.m., Monday through Thursday, with the counter closed on
Fridays.
 
From: Boyer, Joshua <jboyer@co.humboldt.ca.us> 
Sent: Monday, November 11, 2024 5:42 PM
To: Ford, John <JFord@co.humboldt.ca.us>
Subject: Re: New Recording

 
Good afternoon, Mr. Ford:
 
I was unaware I was being recorded by Ms. Owens during our conversation. As for the
Mechanics located on Kernen property I located them at approximately 2030-2040
hours. The Mechanics were in work clothes but upon my contact were not actively
working. It appeared that they were working on a dump truck in a large garage prior to my
arrival. 
 
If you have any further questions, feel free to reach out.
 
 

Corporal Joshua Boyer

mailto:JFord@co.humboldt.ca.us
mailto:JDorris@co.humboldt.ca.us
mailto:CJohnson@co.humboldt.ca.us










Humboldt County Sheriff's Office

Operations Division

826 Fourth St., Eureka, Ca. 95501

Main:     707-445-7251 

jboyer@co.humboldt.ca.us

 

From: Ford, John <JFord@co.humboldt.ca.us>
Sent: Friday, November 8, 2024 4:32 PM
To: Boyer, Joshua <jboyer@co.humboldt.ca.us>
Cc: Braud, Justin <JBraud@co.humboldt.ca.us>; Johnson, Cliff <CJohnson@co.humboldt.ca.us>
Subject: FW: New Recording

 
Good afternoon, Deputy Boyer:
 
We are taking Kernan forward for Revocation at the BOS on December 3.  This recording was
provided as evidence of a violation.  The recording is of you and the complainant Lynne
Owens.  My first concern is: did you know you were being taped? 
 
I believe the complaint was on October 15, 2024.  You indicate you drove through the yard and
found people in the repair building.  It does not say what time that was.  If you could provide
that information that would be helpful.  You told Lynne you did not observe any other
equipment operating.  Were the employees in the shop actively working, or was it just before
or after a shift?
 
Any insight you can provide would be appreciated.
 
Thanks
 
John
 
 

John H. Ford
Director of Planning and Building
(707) 268-3738
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Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when
clicking links or opening attachments.

 
Effective July 1, 2024, the Humboldt County Planning and Building Department will
reduce the in-person counter service hours. The new hours of operation will be from
8:30 a.m. to 2:00 p.m., Monday through Thursday, with the counter closed on
Fridays.
 
From: Lynne Owens <lynneowens1959@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, October 21, 2024 6:37 PM
To: Ford, John <JFord@co.humboldt.ca.us>; Dorris, Joshua <JDorris@co.humboldt.ca.us>; Johnson,
Cliff <CJohnson@co.humboldt.ca.us>; Madrone, Steve <smadrone@co.humboldt.ca.us>; Cindy
Trobitz-Thomas <ctrobitz1@gmail.com>; Jarl Johansen <jarljj@suddenlink.net>; Heather Trobitz
<trobitz@humboldt1.com>
Subject: Fwd: New Recording

 

 
Evidence Against Kernen
Recording Attached 
10/15/2024 Violation of CUP
Conversation between:
Lynne Owens and Officer Boyer
 

Date: October 21, 2024 at 6:32:47 PM PDT
To: Lynne Owens <lynneowens1959@gmail.com>, G Billy
<billyg101galaxys@gmail.com>
Subject: New Recording

﻿

Sent from my iPhone
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